
 
 

 

 
 

6th November 2018 

 
 
To: Parents of Pupils in Senior School 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 

Individual Pupil Photographs- Wednesday 14th November 2018 
 
I am pleased to advise that individual pupil photographs will be taking place on Wednesday 14 th November 
2018. 
 
There will also be the opportunity for siblings to have their photograph taken together. 
 
Please note that pupils should be wearing the correct uniform: 
 

 Girls formal or striped shirts 

 Boys -  white shirt, charcoal grey trousers and tie 

 With / without blazers– it’s their choice 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
  
 
 
Mrs P Hutley 
Headmistress 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


